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February 9, 2019 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

UPDATE ON MISSING PERSON PRESTON STEVENS 

Yesterday, February 8, 2019, the San Jacinto County Sheriff’s Office confirmed missing person Preston 

Stevens has been located and is alive and well.  Detectives are still conducting interviews and 

wrapping up this case.  Preston was reported missing approximately 7 months ago. 

More information will follow when the investigation is completed. 


